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Dear Friends of the Market, 
 

 
 

We are already in the planning stages for the Market’s 17th  season in the Clarence Hollow and 2019 is expected to be another 
great year! Starting with May Flower Days (May 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th), we’ll be offering bedding and vegetable plants, spring 
produce and specialty products. Then on June 1st the full Market season opens. 
 

The Market continues to grow - offering our community the finest in local farm fresh produce and products, WNY wineries, 
specialty vendors and artisans, live music, demonstrations, animal rescue groups, and the opportunity for community service 
organizations and local businesses to reach out to our Market visitors. We are also excited about the continuing success of our 
Lil Sprouts children’s program, now in its 9th year!  Our themed special events this year include Fire Safety Day, Monarch 
Butterfly Release Celebration Day, National Farmers’ Market Day with Super Heroes Day, Antique Farm & Tractor Day, Hounds 
in the Hollow, along with a Caribbean Christmas themed day. We are also planning some needed site maintenance to our 
buildings, grounds and signage. A significant expense in 2019 is an annual rental fee for seasonal use of the Market site. 
 

We are reaching out to you to ask for your continued financial support for the Clarence Hollow Farmers’ Market! This support will 
ensure that we may continue to bring a standard of excellence in the Farmers’ Market arena, that our town and surrounding 
communities have come to rely on!  
  

With your support in the past, the Market has been able to offer weekly live music and entertainment, purchase new signage, 
fund construction of our Market shelter and new paving surface, purchase the Market’s roadside marquee and maintain our 
website. This year’s support will help the Market continue with our advertising, maintenance of our website, social media and 
other projects and activities - all used to promote our vendors and events.  
  

All the funds raised by the CHFM volunteers are invested 100% to improve, expand or promote The Market!  Also, as a 
Not- for-Profit, your generous donation is tax deductible.  By becoming a “FRIEND OF THE MARKET” you will help make 
the Clarence Hollow Farmers’ Market a great community destination for everyone and have the pride in knowing that you were a 
part of such a great cause! Simply complete the attached 2019 Membership form, and mail it along with your donation, to the 
address at the bottom of the form! 
 

With sincere thanks for your past and future support!                      
 

 
Cheryl Anthony, Market Manager 
Clarence Hollow Farmers’ Market  

 

 


